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Team Gazelle

Happy summer! We hope you experienced a successful spring season of club soccer, and that
you are enjoying some quality time with friends, family, and sunshine before the fall season
arrives!

Our goal is to have uniform orders shipped and delivered by your first date of play. To help
achieve this, we are asking for all orders to be in by our order deadline on July 3rd, 2024.

All orders from your club will be processed in bulk based on your club’s first date of play and
product availability. You will receive an email to let you know when your order has started being
processed, and a shipping confirmation email with a tracking number when your order is being
shipped. There will also be a $11.95 flat rate shipping charge for all orders.

Keep in mind that any item personalized with a player’s name or number cannot be returned or
exchanged, click here to view our full return/exchange policy. Size charts for all items can be
found here (under “How do | know what size to order?” on the catalog).

It is important to note that orders cannot be expedited, so please be sure to have your order
submitted by July 3rd. We want to make sure every player on your team is outfitted and ready

to go!

Any questions? Check out our EAQ or feel free to contact us at info@gazellesportssoccer.com.
To place your order, click here to be redirected to our order site.

Sincerely,

Your friends from Team Gazelle
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